
Queensland 
Government Minister for Transport and Main Roads 

1 3 JUN 2018 

Our ref: PET 26253 

Your ref: A320003 

Mr Neil Laurie 
The Clerk of the Parliament 
Parliament House 
George Street 
BRISBANE QLD 4000 

Dear Mr Laurie 

t Will iam Street Brisbane 4000 

GPO Box 2644 Brisbane 
Queensland 4001 Australia 

Telephone +61737197300 
Email transportandmainroads@iministerial.qld.gov.au 
Website www.tmr.qld.gov.au 

I refer to petition number 2874-18 lodged with the Legislative Assembly by Mr Michael Hart MP, 
Member for Burleigh on 17 May 2015 about Gold Coast Light Rail - feasibility study to 
investigate alternative routes. 

Please refer to Petition number 2932-18 tabled on 14 June 2018. 
Yours sincerely 

MARK BAILEY MP 
Minister for Transport and Main Roads 


